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We celebrated the retirement of Master Firefighter Ray Aigner on June 15th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MFF Aigner served the 

Harrisonburg community for 25 
years in our department.  Ray, 
thank you for your dedication 

to the City of Harrisonburg and 
to our department.  

Congratulations on your 
retirement! 



 

 
Congratulations to Firefighter Josh Holloway, who celebrated 5 years of service in June! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
      

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

The departments 
administration donated to the 

National Fallen Firefighters 
Foundation in honor of 

Captain Bill Smiley’s 
retirement. 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Department Employees Who Celebrated June Birthdays: 
 

Isabella Kiser, Firefighter 

Robbie Therrien, Firefighter 

Erin Stehle, CRR Educ 

Jonathan McKinney, Firefighter 

Jeff Morris, Inspector 

Rodney Eagle, Firefighter 

Alex Thibodeaux, Firefighter 

Glenn Beathe, Master Firefighter 

Jared Cheifetz, Firefighter 

Sam Carr, Logistics 

 

 



 

 

 
Department Employees Who Celebrated June Work Anniversary’s 

 
 

Firefighter Josh Holloway - 5 Years 

 

Firefighter Sam Morell - 4 Years 

 

Interim Deputy Chief of Support Services  

Jody Quesenberry - 2 Years 

 
 

 


